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October News 

Halloween 

    Students are encouraged to wear Halloween costumes on Friday, October 26th. Our party will be at 

1:45 that day. They can also dress up for the Fall Festival on October 25th. We are not wearing 

costumes on October 31st. Make sure costumes are appropriate for school (no blood, weapons etc.) 

    I will send a separate letter home soon for party planning  purposes.  
Homework and Reading Calendar 

    Students should be marking reading logs for October. Check folders daily for homework and books. 
Snacks 

    Remember, students may bring a daily snack and keep a water bottle in the classroom.  

Thank you for the snack donations! We are accepting snack donations of cereal, pretzels, crackers 

etc.   
 

 

Classroom FYI 

Book Orders – If you plan on ordering 

books please return orders by Friday, 

October 5th order online using the form 

sent home.  

T-shirt – Orders are due October 4ht 

Report Cards – Return and sign envelopes 
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Classroom Work 

 Upcoming Events 

 October 2nd    Grade Cards 

 October 5th Homecoming Early 

Release Day 

 October 16th Parent/teacher 

conferences 

 October 18th Parent/teacher 

conferences; Early Release Day 

 October 19th No School 

 October 25th McQ Fall Festival 

 October 26th Halloween Party 1:45 

Writing- Students will take writing 

pieces through the writing process: 

 

Draft-revise-edit-publish 

Reading-We are 

meeting in small 

groups daily. Students 

should have a book to 

read most days. The 

same book may come 

home more than once 

to practice fluent 

reading.  

Math–Online Access to 

Prodigy.com  is available. 

Usernames and passwords 

were sent home attached. 

This is a fun way to 

practice math skills. 
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